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Dear Legislators,  

I am writing to urge you to support Tensys Law SB 538, a critical measure that will 

provide much-needed support to Oregon’s most vulnerable disabled children. This 

legislation is not just about funding—it is about Oregon fulfilling its promises and 

commitments to children who rely on these essential services. 

The state has already budgeted for these funds, demonstrating a clear recognition of 

the need. However, without action, these children remain without the resources and 

care they were promised. Tensys Law ensures that these funds are allocated as 

intended, giving disabled children access to the support they need to thrive. 

Oregon must stand by its commitment to its most vulnerable residents. I urge you to 

support Tensys Law and work to ensure that Oregon follows through on its obligation 

to these children and their families. Our state’s values are reflected in how we care 

for those in need—this is an opportunity to take meaningful action. 

Thank you for your time and dedication to Oregon’s children. I look forward to your 

leadership on this issue and hope to see Tensys Law passed without delay. 

Sincerely, 

Theresa Jahangir 


